


Proud to be named among least

conservative lawmakers §

At the start of the 2021-2022
legislative session earlier this
year, | was thrilled to be named
Vice Chair of the Democratic
Caucus’ Policy Committee, and
to again serve on the Education,
Environmental Resources and
Liquor committees, and to be
named the new Democratic
Chair of the Community College
Caucus.

Rated the least conservative
Pennsylvania State Lawmaker

Rep. Mary

Isaacson

Pennsylvania House - 175th District

according to

The American Conservative Union Foundation

| always aim to stay ahead of issues

that are most important to you and the
other residents in the 175th Legislative
District, including environmental justice
and climate change; working toward
equity for women in all spheres of society;
education, including fighting for the fair
funding formula and cyber charter school
reform so that children can thrive; and
sensible gun safety legislation to improve
the quality of life for everyone.

Vice Chair of the Policy Committee

Education = Environment = Liquor

Democratic Chair of the Community
College Caucus

| believe that my strong democratic values
make me a perfect fit for these roles and
committee assignments, and they also,
apparently, give me a reputation as not
conservative, since | was named among the
least conservative lawmakers in the state by
the American Conservative Union Foundation.
| will wear that label proudly, since my
interpretation of it is that | strive to lead in a
progressive, inclusive and forward-thinking
way!

Calling for the opioid emergency declaration
that Republicans failed to extend to be renewed

On Aug. 2, state Rep. Joe Hohenstein and | wrote to House
Republican leaders, urging them to bring members back to
Harrisburg before Aug. 26, to extend the opioid emergency
declaration.

We explained how the emergency declaration has saved
lives and how more people will die without it.

Republicans failed to hear our pleas.

As of this writing, the opioid declaration has lapsed, and
Republicans are firm that they will not take any action to
renew it and potentially save lives.

But you have the power to urge lawmakers to act. If you, like
me, believe that we need an opioid emergency declaration
to save lives from drug overdoses in Pennsylvania, you
can contact House Speaker Bryan Cutler’'s Harrisburg
office at 717-783-6424 or his Quarryville, Pa., office at
717-284-1965. Tell him to have lawmakers do their jobs and
protect Pennsylvanians by renewing the opioid emergency
declaration.

THE MORNING CALL | AUG 16, 2021 AT 8:30 AM









Bringing my fellow House Democratic Policy

Committee members to Philly to discuss how Philly
schools are tackling a third pandemic school year

| was excited to host my fellow House Democratic Policy Committee
members in Philadelphia in August to discuss Philly schools reopening.

Philadelphia School District Chief Information Officer Melanie Harris
led the tour of Kensington Health Sciences followed by a roundtable
with legislators to discuss the challenges faced this year and beyond.

| emphasized how, over the 18 months leading up to the start of the
school year, we have invested in solutions for students to safely learn
virtually from home, and now, with COVID-19 still very much with us
and variants on the rise, we were again asking school districts — not
just in Philadelphia but across the commonwealth — to create the
answers for how our students can safely return to schools and keep
them open. | was happy that the hearing provided a chance to listen
to concerns and discuss answers as to how our students would return
to classrooms and be provided a quality education in a structured,
safe and welcoming classroom when so much is uncertain and ever-
changing. We also discussed more ways that we can help our schools
navigate these issues and help our students get all that they need to
thrive.

One thing that | think is very important is ensuring equity for all
students in Pennsylvania, and | believe that charter school reform will
be a key to that, which is why | have introduced legislation to study
charter schools in our commonwealth in order to identify areas of
opportunity and reform needed for all schools across the state with a
focus on equitable and fair funding.

I am hopeful House colleagues will cooperate and enact this legislation
and give all our children the best education they can get — and are
constitutionally promised.

Addressing the gender wage gap and working to
level the playing field

| am a woman who supports This transparency would be helpful
women, and | know that women in for all people who have an interest
the workplace have been faced with  in a job, and it would be beneficial to
inequity in pay for far too long. employers, too, so they wouldn’t be

| have introduced legislation that | wasting their own time or applicants’
believe will enhance equity for all time because applicants would know
people who work in Pennsylvania, what to expe_ct from the beginning.
by requiring all employers with 15 The pandemic has caused a lot of
or more employees to disclose the people to reth_lnk what their careers
pay range for each position they gnd work enqunments s_hould look
post. Where there is no pay range, like, and one thing on which all

the employer would need to post the workers can agree is that they would

minimum rate of pay. like to see more transparency. This
bill would do just that.









